
 

DATE, 2024 

 

 

TDHCA 

Cody Campbell 

221 East 11th Street 

Austin, TX 78701 

 

RE: TDHCA Application #24169 

  

Dear Mr. Campbell: 

 

Please accept this letter of support related to TDHCA Application #24169 (Riverview 

Apartments) located at 601 River Rd in San Marcos, TX. 

 

The Riverview Apartments are located entirely within the Blanco Gardens neighborhood. 

The City of San Marcos is currently investing significantly in the revitalization of this 

neighborhood. Blanco Gardens was also identified by City Council as a high priority area 

for neighborhood planning.  

 

Please consider this letter as confirmation that the Riverview Apartments revitalization is 

contributing to the concerted revitalization efforts of the City of San Marcos in the 

Blanco Gardens neighborhood. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jane Hughson, Mayor 

City of San Marcos 


